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‘Joy, Hope & Aspiration-Life in all its fullness’. 

Attendance 

This week our whole school attendance figure is:  96% - keep it up! ☺ 

 
Forest School- 4A 
Next week will be the last Forest School session for 4A. Please ensure that children come 
to school ready in clothes that they are able to get dirty! Children will need to be warm, so 
please remember to send them with a warm, waterproof coat & a pair of wellies too!  
 
Year 4 Blackpool Residential 
Our year 4 children are now on their way back from their residential in 
Blackpool & it seems that they have all had an amazing time! They have 
managed to pack so much into their time away & have enjoyed every 
activity! The weather has been kind too, which is always a bonus when 
you are in Blackpool! Thank you to our children for being absolute 
superstars and a huge thank you to our wonderful staff who have given 
the children this amazing opportunity! We look forward to seeing 
everyone back in school on Monday and hearing all about the trip!  
 
Year 5 Family Feast 
Thank you so much to all the parents who attended our year 5 Family Feast on Wednesday. 
The children absolutely loved sharing their lunch time with you and were very excited to 
see you all! We hope you all enjoyed your lunch too! Special thanks must go to Mrs Magill 

and her kitchen team for making this event happen. We very much appreciate it! ☺ 

 
School Lunch Ordering 
This week we have seen an unprecedented number of lunches not being ordered at home 
and this is starting to cause issues for our kitchen staff. The cut-off for parents to order 
meals is 9.30am and at this point the kitchen staff begin to prepare meals based on the 
numbers that have placed an order. As you will appreciate, if your child has not ordered a 
meal, they will not have not been included in the numbers and the kitchen staff cannot 
always provide them with a meal of their choice. It is really important that parents are 
ordering at home. We would really appreciate your help with this.  
 
Early May Bank Holiday 
Please don’t forget that school will be closed on Monday (6th May) for 
the bank holiday. We will be back open as normal on Tuesday 7th May. 
 
Keyboard Lessons 
Mr Milner has asked us to let you know that there will be no keyboard lessons for the 
next two weeks (9th May & 16th May). Lessons will resume on Thursday 23rd May. Thank 
you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
After School Clubs this half term 

DAY OF THE WEEK CLUB 

MONDAY Hockey 

 Netball 

  

TUESDAY Gymnastics 

 Gardening 

  

WEDNESDAY Football 

 Construction 

  

THURSDAY Computer Club 

  

FRIDAY Cricket 

 
 
 
PE Days for week commencing 6th May are as follows:  

YEAR GROUP PE DAYS 

Year 3  Wednesday & Friday 

Year 4  4A Tuesday & Wednesday (Forest School) 
4T Tuesday & Friday 

Year 5 Wednesday only 

Year 6 Friday only 

 
 
 
 

Happy Friday & we hope you all have a lovely ‘long’ weekend! ☺ 

 
 
Mrs Lynn Carini 
Headteacher 
 
 

EVENT DATE & TIME 

Early May Bank Holiday – school closed Monday 6th May 

4A Final Forest School Session Wednesday 8th May 

4T Forest School Sessions Wednesday 15th May &  
Wednesday 22nd May 

Year 3 School Sunday Sunday 12th May 

Year 6 SATS Week W/C 13th May 

Lockerbie Manor Residential Year 5 22nd May – 24th May 

Year 4 Family Feast Friday 24th May @ 12.00pm 

School closes for the Whit Holidays  Friday 24th May 

School re-opens after the Whit holidays Monday 10th June 


